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Department of Planning
Mr Chris Ritchie Raceven
Lir 29 FEB 208
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GPO Box 39 Scanning Room

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir

REFERENCE TO THE ABOVE APPLICATION

I, Mrs Helen Van Vlemen most strongly object to the current
proposal of expansion of the existing Resource Recovery at
Glenfield.

REASONS FOR OBJECTION ARE AS FOLLOWS:-

1. Distance : Myself and my family reside extremely close to the
proposed expansion.

2. Contents of Building Waste — is the Resource Recovery going
to monitor what the trucks are loaded with before they dump —
example the carrying of asbestos, chemical waste or even
nuclear waste.

3. Hours of operation — within strict guidelines to be adhered to.



4. Noise will be extremely deafening of the extra trucks entering
the Resource Recovery.

5. The trucks will have an impact on traffic.

6. Protection is paramount as the expansion will be close to the
Georges River — wildlife will suffer.

7. With the extra tonnes of waste the smell when the wind is
blowing in the right direction will certainly impact on the
residents.

8. Pollution — air, land and water could be affected. Dust from the
area most certainly concerns me.( health issues )

9. The Resource Recovery will need in my opinion a barrier to
maintain all this extra dumping.

I, Helen Van Viemen declare that | do not or have in the past ever
donated to any political party.

Yours truly,
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